
GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted: August 22, 2024 

Community Bus 

A step has been ordered to be installed before the bus goes into service. The bus is higher than 
the previous one and is a safety concern for customers boarding and alighting. Once the step is 
received and installed, the bus will be ready for service. 

RFP – Metrobus Renovations for Electrification 

The RFP has been released for a consultant to complete design of building renovations required 
for the transition to zero emission buses. 
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